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22 February 2019  

  

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Cairngorms National Park: Proposed Local Development Plan  

SUBMISSION ON BEHALF OF NATIONAL GRID 

 

National Grid has appointed Wood to review and respond to development plan consultations on its behalf.  

  

We have reviewed the above consultation document and can confirm that National Grid has no comments to 

make in response to this consultation.  

 

Further Advice 

  

National Grid is happy to provide advice and guidance to the Council concerning our networks.  If we can be 

of any assistance to you in providing informal comments in confidence during your policy development, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

To help ensure the continued safe operation of existing sites and equipment and to facilitate future 

infrastructure investment, National Grid wishes to be involved in the preparation, alteration and review of 

plans and strategies which may affect our assets. Please remember to consult National Grid on any 

Development Plan Document (DPD) or site-specific proposals that could affect our infrastructure.  We would 

be grateful if you could add our details shown below to your consultation database: 

 

Lucy Bartley 

Consultant Town Planner 

Spencer Jefferies 

Development Liaison Officer, National Grid 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Yours faithfully 



   
 

 

[via email]  

Lucy Bartley 

Consultant Town Planner 

 

cc. Spencer Jefferies, National Grid 


